
          Westchester Corvette Club 

     October 3, 2023, meeting minutes 

Attendees, Rich Sarcone,  Anthony DeGrande, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Peter LoPresti, 
Joe Covais, Joe Suppa, Dennis Tedesco, Anthony Ferrara, Mario Alberto , Rick Ricciardi, Rich Morgante, 
Rich Dolce, Geoffrey Buono, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Joe Sparono, Jim Theiss, Chase DeRose, Wayne 
LaFranco, Donald Baisley, Lou Satterie. 

Meeting came to order at 6:00 P.M.     

Rich Sarcone opened meeting with congratulations to Anthony DeGrandi and his crew for doing a great 
job with the car show. 

October 1 mystery run was a wash out. 

Committee reports: 

Treasurer Rich Morgante reported the show had 101 cars registered at $20 each totaling $2,020 plus 
the 55 brought the total to $2,330.  Expenses totaled $638.00 which leaves $1692.00 to be split 50/50 
between the PBA and WCC $846.00 each.  The grand total in our treasury is $5,297.53.   

Joe DeGrandi reported that the vendors at the show were generally satisfied with their day’s receipts 
and the quality of food was very good. 

Dennis Tedesco is organizing a Hunter Mt. run for October 14. Details will follow.  No rain date is 
scheduled.  Dennis also mentioned if anyone wants club shirts please contact him ASAP. 

Rich Sarcone needs feedback regarding our annual holiday party.  January was mentioned for the date 
but no venue was suggested.  Anyone with ideas please contact Rich with your suggestions. 

Carlyle 2024 is in the planning stages.  We have 30 rooms on hold for our members at the Carlyle 
Hotel, Best Western.  It is located eight minutes from the fair grounds.  The price is $180.00 including 
tax.  These rooms will go fast so book ASAP.  The phone number is 717 386-5156.  Make sure you 
mention Westchester Corvette Club when you call in order to get this rate. 

“Spring is in the air” Our Spring car show is scheduled for May 5, rain date is May 19.  Anthony 
DeGrande will chair the event.  The venue will again be Armonk. 

Rich Sarcone announced that it is time for election of officers.  Thus far the list of nominees is Vinny 
Camporeale for Secretary, Rich Morgante for Treasurer, Pete LoPresti for V.P. and Rich Sarcone for 
President.   

One last order of business, Dennis Tedesco has put together a mid -fall, mid -week run scheduled for 
Thursday October 26th.  Dennis will be sending out the details for the run. 

Since there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:42PM 
Next meeting is November 7th 6 PM Curry Chevrolet. 

 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


